
Dear Parents, Staff, Students and Community,  

All 7th and 8th grade band, choir, orchestra, and art students along with the members of 
the Art Honors program would like to invite you to the 2016-17 Spring Fine Arts Celebra-
tion.  Come experience the musical and artistic talents of our students.  

 

WHEN & WHAT: Artwork will be on display before, during, and after the band /
orchestra/choir performances on May 24th, May 31st, and June 1st (Honors Recognition 
night).  

WHERE: Artwork can be viewed in the front lobby and entrance areas at Park View all 
music performances are in the large gym. 

WHY: Join us in celebrating our PVMS artists and musicians along with their talents.  
Come support the arts and the ability to express yourself creatively.  

 

 

May 24th, May 31st, and June 1st  

Band- Mrs. Jenny Peterson 

Orchestra- Mrs. Roxanne Carloni 

Choir- Mrs. Lori Wildeman 

7th Grade Art- Mr. Gary Weiler 

8th Gade Art- Mrs. Kelly Ebert 

Art Honors Advisors/ Mr. Matthew Dohrmann & Mr. Gary Weiler  


